

PRESIDENT Keith P. Henry, CDPT Lee's Summit R7 Schools Lee's Summit. MO

PRESIDENT-ELECT Steve Simmons Columbus City Schools Columbus, OH

DIRECTORS

Region 1

Peter F. Mannella NY Assoc. for Pupil Transp. Albany, NY

Region 2

Barry Sudduth, CDPT Stafford County Schools Stafford, VA

Region 3

Brad Aemisegger Toledo Public Schools Toledo, OH

Region 4

Kenny Mulder, CDPT Special School District St. Louis, MO

Region 5

J. Steven Kalmes, CDPT JSK Consulting Eagle River, AK

AFFILIATE MEMBER DIRECTOR Dwight Gleaves Hydrotex Farmers Branch, TX October 20, 2015

John P. Hennessey Director of Transportation Worcester Public Schools 20 Irving Street Worcester, MA 01609

Dear Mr. Hennessey:

On behalf of the NAPT Board and staff, congratulations on being awarded the NAPT – Zonar \$50,000 Hardware Grant for Worcester Public Schools. NAPT's mission is to support the world-class professionals that provide safe, efficient transportation of students to and from school each day. We're pleased to be a part of your efforts to enhance efficiency, save real dollars, and improve the management and supervision of your school buses.

As a grant recipient, we hope you're able to join NAPT for our 41st Annual Summit: Engage. Explore. Empower this November 6-10 in Richmond, VA. Our Summit is consistently recognized as the premier school transportation conference in the nation, and again this year will highlight the fresh approach school transportation professionals are applying to improve the safe and efficient transport of our students. As one of our Grant recipients, you are a wonderful example of this concept in practice, and we look forward to recognizing you and your organization during a formal presentation at this event.

Additionally, throughout the Summit program you'll hear the latest on topics ranging from safety and technology to employee management and customer service. You'll also have access to the industry's largest one-day trade show, including more than 120 vendors showcasing their cutting-edge products and services. Please join us!

Again, congratulations and thank you for taking steps to enhance your transportation operations. We look forward connecting with you in Richmond next month.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Martin

Executive Director, NAPT

Which It Wast